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Dear Mr. King:

Shuttle Express requests approval of the submitted Tariff No. 11 revision with an effective date of December 18,
2017. The only revision is to the language in 1) d) describing alternate means of transport.

The recent Final Order in TC-143691 (Order 20), TC-160516 (Order 13), and TC-161257 (Order 10) states that
this revision must be submitted to Staff within 30 days of November 17", 2017.

Additionally, the above orders required submission of a commission agreement to be filed and approved by the
commission. As Shuttle Express has opted to discontinue its commission program for all regulated activity with
the hotels at this time, we believe no filing is needed. Should Shuttle Express decide to renew the program at a
later date, it will submit a proposed form to the commission for approval prior to beginning a commission payment
system with hotel staff.

Contact Information for this transmittal:

Wesley Marks

800 SW 16% St.

Renton, WA 98057

(425) 981-7065 - Phone
(425) 981-7071 - Fax
wmarks@shuttleexpress.net

Thank you in advance for your consideration; we are optimistic of receiving approval for this request from the
Commission.

Respectfully,
Digitally signed by: Wesley A Marks
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